
 

 

  
 

 
 
 
Dear Visitor, 
 
On behalf of the Saint Lucia Ministry of Health and Wellness, we ask for your collaboration to provide 
your accommodation provider with answers to the questions below. 
 
We understand that some of these questions may have been asked on arrival and appear repetitive, but 
in the interest of the wellbeing of all of our visitors and team members, we seek your understanding and 
patience with this process. 

 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Should you have any queries during your stay, or feel unwell, your hosts are here to assist. 
 

Detail your journey to Saint Lucia for us 
please: 
 

 

Where did your journey originate?  

Which airports did you pass through? 
 
 

 

Detail all flights and flight numbers to 
get here: 
 

 

Seat Number (s) if possible: 
 

 

Are you feeling well currently? 
 
 

 

Do you currently have any symptoms of 
illness (such as cough, sniffles, sore 
throat or fever) 

 

Could you please detail your 
symptoms? 
 
 

 

Which countries have you visited within 
the last 14 days: 
 

 

Within the last 14 days, have you had 
contact with any person who has been 
tested positive for an infection with the 
COVID-19/Coronavirus?  

 


